
 

 
All National Honor Society applicants are reminded that applications are due to Mr. Brown today, Friday, 

February 3rd at 12:00. No late applications will be accepted. Please plan ahead and have everything ready to 

submit on time.  

 

ATTN:  FRESHMAN - Class of 2020 the winter carnival is on Saturday, March 11th and we are asking for 

help. Please come to the meeting to discuss the carnival, on February 7th (Tuesday) in room 8-8.  Please 

attend. 

 

ATTN:  FRESHMAN – The chocolate lollipop sale is still running!  Pick up an envelope of chocolate lollipops 

in room 4-2. 

 

Attention juniors:  Want to help out with planning and building the junior prom? We will be working in Room 

7-2 on Wednesdays and Thursdays until 5:15 for the month of February.  See Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada with any 

questions.  

 

Attention Juniors:  It’s fundraising time!  Yankee Candle Catalogs were distributed in homeroom.  If you did 

not get one, extras are available in the 11/12 Main Office and in Room 7-2.  Order forms and money are due on 

February 15th to Ms. Posch in Room 7-2.  Please see Mr. Strada or Ms. Posch with any questions.  

 

Attention juniors – There will be a class executive meeting on Tuesday, February 7th after school in Room 7-2. 

Hope to see you there. 

 
The final dance-off day for PE student’s grade 11 & 12 will be Friday, Feb 3rd in each P.E. period.  
Good luck to all. 

 
Students who are planning on attending the winter formal on Saturday, February 4th, please note it is for Southern 

Regional students only. Middle School, and students from other schools or graduates cannot attend. Tickets are now on 

sale in all lunches in both buildings and the cost is $6.00 per ticket. 

 

Will you be around LBI for Super Bowl Sunday, Feb 5th? 
Are you part polar bear and ready to take a plunge into the icy Atlantic Ocean? 
Come join the Boys and Girls Swim team in the 13th Annual Super Plunge on Super Bowl Sunday. 
Applications are available in both Main Offices and on St. Francis' website. 
 

There will be a meeting on Monday, February 6th for all students interested in, The 2017 New Jersey State 

Powerlifting Competition.  It will be a brief meeting at 2:30 in Room 108.  Contact the athletic office if you 

would like more information.   
 

The Chess Club will meet on Monday, February 6th after school in room 109. 

 

Attention seniors! Who is the class comedian? Who has the worst case of senioritis? Who is most likely to burst 

in to song? Vote for your favorite by going to the superlatives link on the Southern Regional homepage between 

now and Monday, February 6th. 
 

        SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

          STUDENT BULLETIN  

     FRIDAY – FEBRUARY 3, 2017 

JUNE 1, 2012 

 



Attention sophomores:  Your Joe Corbi’s order will be delivered on Monday, February 6th and you MUST pick them up   
In the 11-12 cafeteria from 2:15 until 3:00.  We have no ability to store your items, so if you have a large order you  
will need a ride home.  See Mrs. Cornelius or Mrs. Sattan with any questions. 

Blood drive sign-ups are continuing in lunches today through Friday. The blood drive will be held on Tuesday, 

February 7th. Please sign up to help a great cause.” Sign up in lunch or see Mr. Brown in room 110.  

 

There will be a fishing club meeting in room 8-3 on Wednesday, February 8th at 2:15pm.  

Seniors: Fairleigh Dickinson University will be having an Instant Decision Day at Southern Regional on 

Thursday, February 16th at 8:00 a.m. in the Career Center in Guidance. To qualify to have your application 

reviewed by Fairleigh Dickinson, please meet with your guidance counselor by February 9th before signing up 

to attend.  

 

Remember that special someone on Valentine’s Day! Have chocolate Roses and chocolate Kisses with a 

personal message waiting for them in homeroom. You can place your order during some lunches and with Mr. 

Klos in room 109 anytime! Prices range from $1.00 to $5.00 to support Model Congress. 

 

There will be a meeting for any student who is interested in going to Costa Rica, along with their parents, on 

Wednesday, February 22nd at 6:00 in the 11-12 library.  The trip is going spring break 2018.  If you are 

interested in going on the trip and cannot attend the meeting, please see Mrs. Fritz in room 3-5. 
 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present Me and My Girl. The show opens on Wednesday, March 

1st and will run for four nights with the final performance on Saturday, March 4th.  All shows are at 7:00 pm.  

Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 for students.  Advanced ticket order forms can be found on the district 

website www.srsd.net and in each main office.   Advance ticket sales deadline is Friday, February 24th.  After 

that date, no advance ticket requests will be accepted.  Remaining tickets may be purchased at the door on the 

night of each performance when the box office opens at 6:00 pm 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep 
Classes this spring.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  
Classes begin March 27th. 

  

http://www.srsd.net/

